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Hello,

I am commenting on Item 20, legistar 88503, a new license in my neighborhood for the 7-Eleven. I am
commenting as an individual and not as a representative of the neighborhood, although I am president of the
Regent Neighborhood Association.  
 
This site already sells beer, and is seeking to add wine to their license. This is a highly dense area for alcohol
access and I believe the addition of wine sales increases risk of negative consequences to the neighborhood.
When is enough enough? Madison (and Wisconsin) are already widely known to have an alcohol problem!

This site is directly adjacent to a housing complex that serves a number of vulnerable members of our community,
including young children. Not to mention is in an area filled with bars and alcohol sales. 

Additionally, the money for purchases at the 7-Eleven goes out of our community and into the pockets of an huge, multi-
national corporation and we are left with the negative consequences. 

Thank you. 

Samantha Crownover
2702 Kendall Ave., Madison, WI 

President
Regent Neighborhood Association
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